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Hi Selena,

Unfortunately we are late submitting comments for this application. If you could add our comment to the file, it would
be greatly appreciated.

Our only comment is that we don’t support this application to change from R-C1 to R-CG as it is mid-block; we haven’t
supported these applications in the past.

Regards,

Logan McEachern
Planning & Development Assistant

Bowness Community Association
www.mybowness.com

(403) 288 - 8300

email: Imceachern@mybowness.com
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